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         Swagelok Company 
         29500 Solon Road 
         Solon, Ohio 44139-3492 
         440.248.4600 
         www.swagelok.com 
 
 
28 September, 2021  
 
Subject:  No POP Chemicals in Swagelok Products  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We are providing this letter in response to customer inquiries regarding Swagelok products 
relative to the chemicals listed as Persistent Organic Pollutants (“POPs”) under the Stockholm 
Convention and applicable United States laws. 
 
Based on an internal review of the Stockholm Convention POP chemical list (May 2017) and input 
from suppliers, to the best of our knowledge as of the date of this letter, POPs are not present in 
nor intentionally added to any Swagelok product.   Further, Swagelok does not use POPs in any 
of its manufacturing processes.  A listing of the Stockholm Convention POP chemical list can be 
found here: 
http://chm.pops.int/TheConvention/ThePOPs/ListingofPOPs/tabid/2509/Default.aspx 
 
More information regarding the actions taken by the United States to reduce the emissions of 
POPs and to increase the regulations on and restrictions for use of POPs can be found on the 
Environmental Protection Agency’s website at the link below:   
https://www.epa.gov/international-cooperation/persistent-organic-pollutants-global-issue-global-
response 
 
Please contact your authorized Swagelok representative for further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steven J. Volcansek 
Manager – Corporate Compliance 
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